DIALYSIS CLINIC

UN. 364377

14th April, 1994

Dr. Mark Dalzell
Senior Registrar
Musgrave Ward
RBHSC

Dear Mark,

Adam Strain’s button seems to be slightly leaking and as a

‘result he is getting a lot of excoriation around his skin. His

mum was actually saying she was happier when he had the tube and
I wondered if it can be changed back to the tube without a G.A.

I assume 1t cannot.

I am just writing this letter so I do not forget to ask you.

Yours sincerely,

MAURICE SAVAGE
Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist

/MG




